Grainne Power

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 606 Frank Fitzpatrick

From:

Sent: 29 August 2015 17:44

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| write to you to express my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging
project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay.

I am a Bull Wall swimmer and 73 yrs old.l notice that a sign indicative that the area south of is not a designated
swim area has recently been erected.

Why then are there five shelters on thid side as agsinst two on the other side? This area has been used and enjoyed
for swimming by generations.It is imperative that this much utilised faciIit\ﬁ’bntinue to be optimised and
enjoyed.Any activity which would impinge on this already fragile envir ent must be resisted.

So to all concerned - hands off our traditional ,much appreciategéﬁg,p%its and environment.
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